
 
 
 

September 25, 2014 

 

Memorandum to:  Genomics and Cell Characterization Facility (GC3F) Users 

From:   Doug Turnbull, Director Genomics and Cell Characterization Facility (GC3F) 
 and GC3F Faculty Advisory Committee 

Re:    Rate changes in FY 2015 

As many of you know, there have been significant changes to the management structure of our core.  We 
are officially no longer a part of the Institute of Molecular Biology and are now directly supported by the 
UO Research office.  Completing this transition has taken quite a lot of time and effort but it will be 
worth it in the end.  The new team handing our finances has set up a very robust yet simple system for 
keeping track of sample billing, which is going to make all of our lives easier. 
 
We have also re-examined our Illumina HiSeq sequencing rates, and have recalculated what they need to 
be in light of reagent price changes and the level of support our core receives from UO.  The Faculty 
Advisory Committee who consists of Eric Johnson (chair), Bill Cresko, Kristin Sterner, Andy Berglund 
and Matt Steisfield met and agreed upon these rates. The rate changes were brought to the Vice 
President for review and approval. 
 
Our new rates effective November 1 are listed below.   
 

Service Internal Rate  External Rate 

SR 50 $925.00 $1525.00 

SR 100 $1120.00 $1845.00 

SR150 $1390.00 $2290.00 

PE 50 $1415.00 $2325.00 

PE 100 $1985.00 $3260.00 

PE150 $2525.00 $4150.00 
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Please note that they are not drastically different from what they were previously.  The biggest change is 
that we will now have only one external rate for each type of sequencing, rather than separate rates for 
external academic and commercial users. 
 
During FY15 the committee will meet and consult with the business team to evaluate lab finances and 
recommend any rate adjustments for FY16 over the winter and early spring. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding our new rates, please don’t hesitate to send an email 
(htseq@molbio.uoregon.edu), or call (541-346-5170). 
 
 
c: Brad Shelton, interim Vice President for Research and Innovation 
 W. Andrew Marcus, interim Dean, College of Arts and Science 
 Hal Sadofsky, Associate Dean for Science, College of Arts and Science 
 Melodi Jayne, Research Core Facilities Business Manager 
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